13 June 2014

Ms. Annie F. Muscato UF-IFAS Development Office 1001 McCarty Hall D Gainesville, FL 32611

Dear Ms. Muscato:

Following up on our discussions, enclosed find our check in the amount of \$2,000.00. These funds are donated as a gift to the University of Florida for the purpose of supporting the Florida Olive Research Program (FORP). The program involves the University of Florida and several private growers around the state.

We understand the full amount of the funds donated under the SHARE program will go directly to the UF-IFAS personnel directing the FORP at IFAS facilities. Below is a listing of the personnel who are to receive funds:

- 1. Dr. Jeffrey G. Williamson, Professor, Horticulture Department (352) 273-4823
- 2. Dr. Wes Wood, Director, West Florida Rch. and Ed. Ctr. (850) 983-7126
- 3. Bob Hochmuth, Small Farms Agent, Suwannee Valley (386) 362-1725 x 103
- 4. Jonael Bosques, Small Farms Agent, Marion County (352) 671-8400

Please distribute the sum of \$500.00 to each of the above listed personnel. We would like the named above to have full discretion as to how these funds are allocated in support of the Florida Olive Research Program.

Sincerely,

Michael O'Hara Garcia

President

The Florida Olive Council, LAA is a not-for-profit entity organized under the laws of the state of Florida (604.11 *Fla. Stat.*) and dedicated to promoting research, cultivation and marketing of olive trees and olive products. Supporters of the Florida Olive Council are dedicated to the highest standards of environmental sustainability, academic integrity and business ethics. Our vision is of an economically viable and sustainable olive industry providing jobs for Floridians and healthful products for the world.